
American Legion Auxiliary 

Department of Nevada 
4030 Bobolink Cir., Reno, NV 89508 

SPECIAL MEMORANDUM

TO:  Unit Secretaries/Presidents 
FROM: Daela Gibson, Past Department President 

DATE:  13 March 2018
SUBJECT: FUTURE OFFICERS 

Do you have someone in your unit who might be interested in running for a Department Office? 
We would love to put them in contact with someone who could help act as a mentor and could 
guide that person up to through the office of Department President. We, of course, encourage 
people to "move up the chairs" and we want people to feel comfortable, confident, and ready to 
take that journey on the Department level. Please help us identify our future leaders! (Maybe it's 
you!) 

POSSIBLE FUTURE CANDIDATES FROM UNIT ____________________________________ 

Name of potential candidate: _____________________________________________________ 

Address: ____________________________________________________________________ 

City: _____________________________________________ State: _____ Zip: ____________ 

Primary phone: (___)___________________  Cell phone: (___)_________________________ 

Email (required): ______________________________________________________________ 

Name of potential candidate: _____________________________________________________ 

Address: ____________________________________________________________________ 

City: _____________________________________________ State: _____ Zip: ____________ 

Primary phone: (___)___________________  Cell phone: (___)_________________________ 

Email (required): ______________________________________________________________ 


